
Corrigendum to the Advertisement dated 07.10.2016 

 

The advertisement dated 07.10.2016 for Walk-in Interview on 13.10.2016 for 

Research Investigator and Research Assistant positions at 10.30 am and 2.30 pm, 

respectively, are temporary project-based positions for a month. Some of the 

positions may be extended for another month or two, if the situation warrants. 
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